
NYCC HAS Quality and Market Improvement Team    -   03/07/2020 

Withdrawal of Weian Type IIR Surgical Masks 

We have been made aware that a Type IIR facemask produced by 

Weian may contain latex and could cause anaphylactic shock in 

anyone who is allergic to latex.  The recommendation is to avoid 

wearing these masks and use an alternative brand. 

Please see the photographs below to help with the identification of 

the masks. 
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Withdrawal of Gloves – Do Not Use these Specifications  

The following gloves are not fit for use because they do not meet 

EN455 rating. 

 

 

The specification for the following items cannot be validated: 

 

 

 


